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LODGE INFO 

Lodge Hours 
Sunday 

Noon to 6:00 pm 

Monday to Thursday 
 3:00 pm to 11:00 pm 

Friday  
 3:00 pm to Midnight 

 Saturday 
3:00 pm to Midnight 

 

 

Muskego Moose Lodge Members, you are cordially invited 

to attend the Pilgrim Ceremony and Celebration of our 

New Pilgrim ‘Thomas Kronenburg’ 

Date:  Saturday September 30th, 2023 

Schedule for the day: 

1 pm Registration 

3 pm Program 

4 pm Social Hour 

5 pm Dinner 

6:30 pm Live Entertainment by  

Big Boss and The Toes 

 

Sign-up at the Lodge or you can email 

Juliethewife@aol.com or text Julie at 414-232-8125 

by September 21st, 2023 

 

**Men and Women of Higher Degrees 

are requested to wear Regalia 

 

 

LODGE CLOSED MONDAY 

SEPTEMBER 4TH  

STARTING SEPTEMBER 1ST  

SATURDAY HOURS  

3:00 PM TO MIDNIGHT 

 

 



 

•   
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 Lodge General Membership Meetings 

2nd Wednesday of Month @ 6:30 PM 

4th Wednesday of Month @ 6:30 PM 

New Member Orientation Meeting 

Monday September 25th, 2023 and Monday October 23rd, 2023 at 6:00 

PM. Recommended for all new members and their Sponsors.  All members 

are also welcomed to attend.  Dessert will be served.  Please RSVP to the 

lodge President or Senior Regent. 

 

 

THE MOOSE 

2023-2024 
LODGE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

President                    Jr. Past President 
Clyde Brophy      Tom Kronenburg 
720-341-9801               414-708-7716 

Vice President   Chaplin                                 
Tom Giles  John Schubert 
 
Administrator               Treasurer 
Kevin Pope      Rachel Oemig-Klein 
414-403-8127  414-380-2436 

1 Year Trustee  2 Year Trustee 
Barb Pilak                 Doug Szymuszkiewicz 
414-881-0650  262-751-1780   

3 Year Trustee 
Lyn Litschauer   
262-490-7908  

WISCONSIN MOOSE DISTRICT #2 
 

President  Vice President 
Kellee Chwala  Clyde Brophy 
 

Secretary  Treasurer 
Ron Horner            John Springsteen 
    

WISCONSIN MOOSE 
ASSOCIATION 

 
President  Vice President 
Mike Wixom  Larry Pratt 
 

Secretary  Treasurer 
Matt Boardman  Clyde Brophy 
 
 

Territory Manager 
Mike Rynearson 

 

THE MOOSE FRATERNITY 

An International Organization of Men and Women Dedicated to Caring for 

Young and Old, Bringing Communities Closer Together, and Celebrating Life.  

We support Mooseheart Child City & School, a 1,000-acre campus, located 40 

miles west of Chicago and care for our seniors at Moosehaven, a 70-acre 

retirement community near Jacksonville, Florida, Moose Charities and our 

Communities. 

 

 

 
The Lodge Hall is now available to book 2024 dates for your event. If you do 

not have a signed contract for your party, please contact Lyn Litschauer to do so.  

Call Lyn at 262-490-7908, please leave a message and she will return your call.  
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DISTRICT #2 MEETING 

Monday September 18 2023 

7:00 PM 

RACINE MOOSE LODGE 

Meet members from Milwaukee, 

Kenosha & Racine Lodges – make 

new friends 

Dinner along with lots of 

camaraderie will be served 

before the meeting at 6:30 PM! 

 

Wisconsin Moose 

Association Annual 

Convention 

Thursday Sept. 7 

Through 

Sunday Sept. 10th, 2023 

Stevens Point Holiday Inn 

1001Amber Ave. 

715-344-0200 
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Administrator Message. . . 

Hi Everyone! 

Summer is going fast! We’re already halfway thru State Fair as I write this message. The new electronic sign and message 

center outside is working great! Thanks to Doug Knight and Tricia Ryan-Tellier for managing the messages and displays on 

the sign. I hope everyone likes our new sign!? 

The big development at the lodge if everyone has not yet heard is we were audited by the State of Wisconsin Office of 

Charitable Gaming. This occurred when I submitted for renewal of our raffle licenses which the Office of Charitable 

Gaming is responsible for issuing. Apparently, I did not submit correctly and received an email asking I call their office. 

After answering a few questions, they decided they needed to make a visit to review how we are holding raffles. 

Apparently, we were not doing them in accordance with the laws for Class A and Class B raffles. The biggest change is we 

can no longer hold any gambling games involving dice. That includes our weekly meat raffle and all shake of the day 

raffles. Also, both the WOTM and Moose Riders are applying for their own raffle licenses. The law requires all proceeds 

must be deposited into the bank account of the organization holding the licenses. That would mean any raffles the WOTM 

or Riders hold for their fund raising, would need to be deposited into the lodge bank account. They cannot be deposited 

into their respective bank accounts. To minimize accounting headaches, it was decided to have separate raffle licenses. 

Here is the broken record again! We continue to need more help and cooperation from our membership. The more we 

can get membership to volunteer and help out, the better our lodge becomes. Please, if you can come out and help doing 

just one small thing, makes life easier for all the other volunteers. One of the important areas of our lodge needing help 

is outdoors. Keeping our grounds looking clean. Please help with picking up trash and recyclables. If you see trash on the 

ground, help out by picking it up and putting it in the trash. If you see a trash can full and are able, don’t be afraid to take 

it out to the trash dumpsters. We have additional trash can liners. Just ask a bartender. Thinking someone else will do it 

is not the answer to keeping our lodge clean and enjoyable.  

While Horseshoe league has ended, we’re still having weekly car shows with the Pit deck bar and grille open. Everyone is 

looking forward to our annual car show September 23rd. This an “All Hands on Deck” event needing every volunteer we 

can get to come out and help. 

We continue to update our sponsors page in our newsletter and scrolling screen. If you are interested in sponsoring the 

Moose with your advertisement please send me the artwork and $150. Your ad will be displayed for one year. So far, we 

only have a few sponsors. 

Our building continues to require maintenance. Repair to the tile floor in the kitchen should be complete by the printing 

of this newsletter. Next will be the additional concrete on the north side of the lodge just like we did on the west side last 

year. Then old rusty steel doors over the exterior stairwell down to the basement storage room under the hall kitchen 

have failed and we need another solution to covering the stairwell that allows for easy access. We’re still working on plans 

for a new shelter with man door to cover the stairwell. Last, thought we would get to this during our last newsletter, the 

board will be looking at expanding the back deck off the hall. Hopefully we’ll have a decision by our next newsletter. 

It’s an honor serving as our lodge Administrator. Have a great summer! What’s left of it.     Until we next meet in the 

lodge, See ya! 

 

Kevin Pope, Administrator 
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 New Member   Sponsor Name   New Member    Sponsor Name 

 

Bob Baas   Mark Penzkover   William Lucio   Richard Kallan 

Brian Backhaus   Perry King   Dan Maring   Tim Osborne 

Brian Baumler   Doug Knight   Brant Maurer Esq   Jon Baldewicz 

Leah Bieringer   Crystal Bieiringer   Paul McCormick   Mark Penzkover 

Rachael Bieringer   Crystal Bieringer   Nancy Moore   Donna Marinello 

Macy Brzeczkkowski  Marilyn Dangers   Christie Nardi   Rachel Oemig-Klein 

Donald Campbell   Mark Penzkover   Sharon Pettit   Angela Woessner 

Beth Eliszewski   Jeffrey Thomas   Davis Piszczek   Mark Penzkover 

Paul Eliszewski   Jeffrey Thomas   Victoria Reidy   Maureen Smith 

Karen Fennig   Thomas Fennig   Andrew Scholbe   Kenneth Whitehouse 

Kathy Ferruzza   Lesley Simmons   Bryan Schott   Joe Baldwin 

Lou Ferruzza Jr   Willie Simmons   Robert Seamans   Gail Jensen 

Becky Hartwig   Jacqui Corso   Mark Shilobrit   Doug Knight 

Wally Heinrich   Jeffrey Thomas   Scott Sullivan   Kenneth Whitehouse 

Scott Johnson   Dennis Cindric   Amy Tamer   Jacqui Corso 

Jill Juds    Shirley Knight   Holly Thomas   Jeffrey Thomas 

Greg Kermendy   Randy Bourassa   Jeffrey Thomas   Barb Pilak 

Kathryn Klobukowski  Maureen Smith   Sean Tretow   Crystal Bieringer 

Dennis Klumb   Bill Hangartner   Heidi Vieira   Kenneth Whitehouse 

Kostas Lazarides   Michael Hallmann  Amerik Wojciechowski  Hal Kufahl 

Mitch Lenski   Mark Penzkover 
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Congratulations, on becoming members of the world’s 

greatest fraternity.   

     It’s your turn to invite your friends and family to join us in 

our commitment to children, senior Moose members as well 

as our local communities.  Your membershler 

 ip entitles you to the many discounts through the 

Moose Benefit Program.  When you hand your prospective 

member, an application also give them a copy of the benefits 

program and a copy of the Lodge newsletter.   

     Sponsors, PLEASE ~ when ‘talking Moose’ to your 

friends and fCamily have them include their middle initial on 

the application.  It is very helpful in avoiding duplications in 

membership files. 

     Also, please check your membership card on a regular 

basis to verify you have not fallen behind in your dues. 

 

 

 

http://muskegomoose.com/pay-dues/ or  

https://secure.mooseintl.org/QuickPay/bOB 

REMINDER 

     When talking Moose and telling your candidate about 

the children at Mooseheart, the seniors at Moosehaven and 

our many community activities, be sure to have your 

candidate fill out the application in its entirety and READ 

and SIGN the application on the back.  In addition, ALL 

fees are to be remitted with the application:  

 

Lodge Candidate 

Application Fee             $20.00 

One Year’s Dues           $55.00 

Chapter Candidate 

One Year’s Dues           $15.00 

Legion 31 Candidate 

One Year’s Dues - $16.00 
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MUSKEGO MOOSE RIDERS 

 2023 

BOARD OF OFFICERS 
President Mike  “Big Dog” Theys 

Vice President Greg “Sparky” Subel 

Secretary Jill “Mama Bear” Theys 

Treasurer Kayla “Aces” Essers 

Sargent at Arms  Dave “Stumpy” Tomka 

Event Coordinators 

          Kim “Kimmy” Weigold 

          Anne “Annie On-the-Go” Dangers-Gollinger 

          Gina “GiGi” Subel  

Road Captains 

          Keith “Ignitor” Wamser 

          Tom “Cowboy Tom” Giles 

 

   

MEETINGS 

1ST Wednesday of Month 

6:30 PM Board of Officers 

7:00 PM Rider Meeting 

CURRENT FUNDRAISERS 

Shake of the Day 

Soup-er Tuesday  

ACTIVITIES 

Highway Clean-up 

3rd Sunday of the Month 

April through October at 9:00 AM 
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Bon-Fires last  

Saturday of Month 

Excluding July & August 

 

 

Interested in joining the Moose Riders, please fill out an application.  Applications are available at the Lodge or at 

www.muskegomoose.com.   Any questions, please direct them to Jill Theys at jill.theys@gmail.com 

 

 

Wednesday Drive-In Car Show 

Runs weekly June 7th to September 20th 

Annual Car Show will be Saturday September 23rd 

 

 

 

Riders Souper Tuesday 

3rd Tuesday of the Month 
 
 

 

Runs from October to March 

$7/bowl 

Donations of soup always accepted and 

appreciated. 

Loyalty Program – Buy 5 get 6th Free 
 

 

LODGE HAPPENINGS 



pa 
 

  

1057 NEWS 6

5

 

2023 UPCOMING EVENTS 

Sep 4th – Labor Day – Lodge Closed 

Sep 5th – WOTM – BLT Night 

Sep 8th – Friday Fish Fry 

Sep 10th – Packers vs Bears 

Sep 15th – Friday Fish Fry 

Sep 17th – Packers vs Falcons 

Sep 22nd – Friday Fish Fry 

Sep 23rd – Annual Car Show 

Sep 24th – Saints vs Packers 

Sep 25th – New Member Orientation 

Sep 28th – Lions vs Packers 

Sep 30th – Pilgrim Ceremony & Celebration 

Oct 9th – Packers vs Raiders  

Oct 13th – Pork Chop Dinner & Band 

Oct 20th – Friday Fish Fry 

Oct 21st – Kid’s Halloween Party 

Oct 22nd – Packers vs Broncos 

Oct 23rd – New Member Orientation 

Oct 27th – Friday Fish Fry 

Oct 28th – Garden Tractor Pull & Meatloaf Cook-off 

Oct 28th – Adult Halloween Party 

Oct 29th – Vikings vs Packers 

Dec 2nd – Bus Trip to Mooseheart – Senior Portrait & Tree Lighting 

Dec 15th – Wrapping – (Kid’s Christmas) 

Dec 16th – Kid’s Christmas Party 

Dec 23rd – Adult Ugly Sweater Party 

 

 

 

MEMBER NEWS 

Deepest Sympathy  Our condolences goes out to Karen Henkel & 

Family on the passing of Dick and to the Rickie Bowen family on his 

passing.  The thoughts and prayers of your Moose friends are with 

you. 

Get Well Wishes To Joan Sherman as she recovers from surgery. To 

those on the downside, we hope you are up & around again soon.  

Your Moose friends miss you and hope to see you soon. 

We Miss You!  To all Lodge and Chapter members who have been 

ill or hospitalized, we pray for your quick recovery and look forward 

to seeing you soon. 

Happy Anniversary/Happy Birthday to everyone celebrating these 

special events this month!  Check out the website for July & August 

Birthdays, the current month is also displayed at the lodge on the 

video display screens      

Please:  If you hear of a member who is ill or in the hospital let us 

know so we can visit or send a card to let them know they are missed.  

Call the Lodge. 

Notice:  If you hear of a Lodge or Chapter member who has passed 

away, please notify the Lodge Administrator or Chapter Treasurer and 

specify if a Moose Memorial Service is desired.   

Funeral lunches will no longer be provided by the lodge.  Members 

may arrange for food to be brought into the lodge. 

 

 

 

 

 
Thomas Kronenburg of Milwaukee, Wisconsin, a member of Muskego Moose Lodge 

No. 1057, was summoned to receive the Pilgrim Degree of Merit, the highest honor 

that can be bestowed upon a member of the Moose. The conferral was held in the 

House of God at Mooseheart, Illinois on Saturday, June 3, 2023. The degree, currently 

held by less than one-half of one percent of the members of the Moose fraternity 

throughout the United States, Canada, and Great Britain, is the Organization’s 

ultimate reward for exceptional devotion to the principles and ideals of caring for 

children and senior members, and is earned only by members who have given years 

of ‘above-the-call-of-duty’ service to the Moose and its principle philanthropic 

endeavors of Mooseheart, a city for children in need, located forty miles west of 

Chicago, and Moosehaven, a retirement community for senior members, located on 

the banks of the St. Johns River in Orange Park, FL. The Pilgrim Degree ceremony, 

traditionally held on the same day as the Commencement Exercises for Mooseheart 

High School, is conferred only inside Mooseheart’s House of God, the magnificent 

multi-denominational cathedral built in 1950. Members receiving this Degree are 

entitled to wear a much-coveted gold blazer, which is formally presented to the 

honoree during a special ceremony attended by other Pilgrims, members of the 

higher degrees of the Moose, family, friends, community leaders, and other members 

of the Order. Tom’s Pilgrim Presentation Ceremony is scheduled for September 30, 

2023, at the Muskego Moose Lodge. 
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CHAPTER #1617 WOMEN OF THE MOOSE 

2023-2024 
BOARD OF OFFICERS 

Senior Regent               Secretary       
Tracy Manz           Pam Thrall 
414-840-0768                414-429-4460 
         
 Treasurer           Jr. Past Regent 
Cheryl Klabunde           Helen Emery     
262-337-0884           414-852-5693 

 

APPOINTED OFFICERS 

Guide Rheta Bennett 

CHAPTER DEVELOPMENT 
CHAIRWOMEN 

Membership 
June Doyne 

Fraternal Activities 
Shirley Knight 

Mooseheart/Moosehaven 
Angela Buus 

Higher Degree 
Rachel Oemig-Klein 

 

SUNSHINE CHAIRMAN 

Helen Emery 

 

WOTM INTERNATIONAL OFFICERS 

Barbara J. McPherson, Grand Chancellor 

 

BOARD OF OFFICERS MEETING 

3RD Thursdays of month 

5:30 PM 

 

CHAPTER MEETING 

3RD Thursdays of month 

7:00 PM 

 

 

 

Membership Committee - Recognized at September meeting 

          The September 21st Chapter meeting is in honor of the Membership Chair  

June Doyne and her committee.  Every year WOTM International assigns a special 

project for each committee to benefit either the children at Mooseheart or senior 

members at Moosehaven.  This year the special project for the Membership 

Committee is to again provide funds for the Moosehaven vision, hearing and 

dental costs.   

   As medical costs are ever increasing, our committee will be donating funds 

toward eye exams and glasses, hearing tests and devices to aid our Moosehaven 

residents with their hearing as well as regular dental exams to keep their teeth in 

excellent condition. 

  Many of these necessary services are not covered by Medicare so we are doing 

our part to keep our residents happy and healthy. 

    The committee’s fundraising project will be Plants for Police.  This year, the 

Membership Committee is extremely pleased to be able to donate funds towards 

the Moosehaven vision, hearing and dental costs as well as the WOTM Scholarship 

& Maintenance Fund. 

It’s hard to believe it’s time of Christmas in October! 
     At the October 19th meeting, Mooseheart/Moosehaven Chairman Angela Buus 

and her committee will hold “Christmas in October” on behalf of our children at 

Mooseheart and senior residents at Moosehaven. 

     Our Mooseheart children know that because of the WOTM, they, too, will have 

a joyful Christmas season.  The WOTM provide funds for photo Christmas cards, 

Christmas parties in each residence, lovely decorations and special treats.  There is 

friendly competition to be the best decorated home with the best-decorated tree.  

The Mooseheart/Moosehaven committee and co-workers also provide funds for a 

special Christmas gift for each child. 

     At Moosehaven special events include the annual Christmas dinner and party, 

New Year’s Eve party, Thanksgiving dinner, off-campus trips, as well as many 

monthly social gatherings both on campus and at the Life Care Center.  These 

gatherings afford residents the opportunity to sing, dance and laugh the night away.  

Generally, music, food and beverages are provided to the residents free of charge.  

A great time is had by everyone including Moosehaven staff members who give of 

their personal time to attend and make sure the residents are well taken care of. 

     Each year, the Committee also conducts a Monetary Gift Walk.  Members are 

invited to contribute what they can afford to give to provide additional Christmas 

gifts for the Mooseheart children and the Moosehaven seniors. 

     Anyone wishing to make a monetary donation and are unable to attend the 

meeting may send it to: 

    Muskego Chapter 1617 

 S86W21693 Janesville Road 

 Muskego, WI  53150 

     Please make donation checks payable to Muskego Chapter 1617 and mail 

them by Oct. 10th in order for the funds can be sent to International Headquarters 

with the monthly report. 

    Angela and her committee are still planning a fundraiser.  With the support of 

our Moose Members, they will make a generous donation to help support the 

Christmas in October Project at Mooseheart and for the Women of the Moose 

Scholarship and Maintenance Fund. 

 



 

  

Senior Regent Message 

Senior Regent Just like that summer is just about over and 
fall is fast approaching.  Soon everything will be pumpkin 
scented and flavored which is all right with me!  Bring on the 
bonfires and sweatshirts.  The kids will be back to school in 
just a few short weeks. Every year we collect new school 
supply items to donate to the Muskego School District. 
There was a box set up in the social quarters.  These school 
supplies not only help parents who may be struggling to 
purchase these items, but they also help our teachers who 
give so much of their own money to make sure no one goes 
without.  Thank you to everyone who donated supplies. 
 
Thank you to everyone that volunteered for the various 
events this summer! Without you and your time we 
wouldn’t be able to do the things we do in our community.  
Do you see a need in our community where we could help? 
We are always open to suggestions!  
 
Our summer membership campaign was a success! We 
welcomed TWELVE new Women of the Moose members! 
Thank you to everyone who sponsored a new member.   
 
The Women of the Moose have their own Facebook page 
now. It cannot be used for official business, however, it is 
another tool to get information or updates out to Chapter 
members quickly.  Search “Muskego Women of the Moose 
Chapter 1617.” It is a private group so you need to be a 
Chapter member to join.  
 
On behalf of our Chapter, I would like to express our 
deepest condolences to Chapter member Karen Henkel at 
the loss of her husband Dick. He was a great man that was 
loved and respected by all who knew him.  
 
Enjoy the warm weather we have left!  
 
Tracy Manz 
Senior Regent  
Women of the Moose Chapter 1617 
 

 

 Make sure to join our Facebook Page. For active Muskego Moose 

Members only.  Facebook has the most up-to-date info about 

current activities going on at the Lodge.  Info doesn’t always get 

into the newsletter. 

POC:  Julie Kronenburg  414-232-8125 
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WELCOME NEW CHAPTER MEMBERS! 

Member Name   Sponsor 

Daun Boll   Rachel Oemig-Klein 

Kerri Friedrich Brant  Tracy Manz 

Tara Hangartner  Tracy Manz 

Christine Hornak  Tracy Manz 

Lyn Litschauer   Helen Emery 

Cindy Mauch   Helen Emery 

Christie Nardi   Helen Emery 

Holly Thomas   Helen Emery 

Jeannine Trott   Kerri Friedrich Brant 

Heidi Vieira   Rachel Oemig-Klein 

Ann Wissing   Rachel Oemig-Klein 

Katrina Wittenberger  Shari Morrison-Pipp 

 

 

MEMBERSHIP!!!!!   Chapter Members: As of May 1, 2021, 

all chapter members became members of the lodge in 

addition to still being a chapter member. So, to be a 

member in good standing, the chapter members are 

required to pay the lodge dues which are $55.00 per year. 

Chapter members whose dues were current on April 30, 

2021, have been given 3 years of chapter dues at no cost. 

After the three years, chapter dues will be $15 per year. 

With the help of your annual renewal, you are helping 

provide the financial assistance necessary for the education 

and well-being of our children at Mooseheart plus the 

health and security for our seniors at Moosehaven. By 

renewing your membership, you will be making a 

difference in the quality of life for our beloved children and 

seniors. Please consider paying your dues.  
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The Moose Mobile App is now Live 

The Moose Mobile App is now live on both Google Play 

and the Apple App Store.  Members can now download 

the app for free using their iPhones or any android phone.  

The app includes the new electronic Moose membership 

card, your Moose membership record, the lodge locator, 

the General Laws of the Fraternity, as well as instant 

access to pay dues or sign a new member. 

In the search bar, type Moose Membership 

If you have not previously created a “My Membership 

Record” you will need to register. 

If you experienced problems logging in, please try again 

as Moose International has worked on it. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Juke Box Bingo is back starting  

Friday November 3rd  

 

 

 
Packer Game Drink Specials – Starting at kickoff and will run 

until the end of the game - $1.00 off all pitchers, $0.50 off all 

cocktails, shots & bottle beer. 

• Food – the Lodge will provide main course of meat.  

Members are asked to bring a dish to share. 

• Door Prizes – everyone will be given a free door prize 

ticket for door prizes to be given away at half-time. 

• Packer Touchdowns – for every Packer touchdown 

the Lodge will provide a free touchdown shot.  Type of 

shot determined by the Lodge. 

• Raffles – various raffles such as 50/50’s, booze, meat, 

etc.  Come in and join in on the fun with other fellow 

members and to cheer the Packers on! 

 

UPDATE MEMBER INFORMATION 

Have you moved? No longer have a house phone? Changed phone numbers? Changed your Email address?  

Please, update your information. 

You can update your information at Mooseintl.org or complete the form below and return to the Lodge 

Administrator or Chapter Treasurer or email to Chapter1617@mooseunits.org 

Moose ID #________________________Member Name_______________________________________ 

Member Address_______________________________________________________________________ 

Member Home Phone_____________________Member Cell Phone______________________________ 

Member Email Addresss_________________________________________________________________ 
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MOOSE LEGION . . . 

Moose Legion meeting is on the third Wednesday of every 

month at 6 pm.  We discuss things the Moose Legion is 

planning and what Moose Legion Int’l is asking us to help 

with. 

Your Moose Legion is looking for help on the 3rd Friday of the 

month to help with the Fish Fry.  This is how the Moose 

Legion raises money to help the Lodge, Moose Charities and 

the Graduation Pictures for our Seniors at Mooseheart and 

Christmas gifts for the boys at the Wisconsin House and 

other projects Moose or Moose Legion are planning. 

Clyde Brophy 

Moose Legion Chairman 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Mark your calendar 

We’re going to Mooseheart via Coach Bus for the  

Senior Portrait Luncheon 

&  

Tree Lighting 

Saturday December 2nd 

More details to follow in the Nov/Dec Newsletter 

 

 GARDEN TRACTOR PULL 

Saturday October 28th, 2023 

1:00 PM – 4:00 PM 

Muskego will once again be hosting the High-Hitchin Garden 

Tractor Pullers.  Admission is free.  This is also their famous 

meatloaf cook-off where anyone is welcomed to enter their own 

homemade meatloaf into competition to take home the title of 

best meatloaf.  After judging is completed, we will have a 

meatloaf feast and the only cost to join in is to bring a side dish 

to share if you did not bring a meatloaf.  This same evening, we 

will be having our Adult Halloween Party that will be featuring live 

music. 

 

Adult Halloween Party 

 
Saturday October 28, 2023 

7:00 pm – 11:00 pm 

MUSIC by Our House 

Drink Specials 

Costume Contest 

Prizes 

Raffles 

 

This event is open to the public 
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Saturday October 21, 2023 

From Noon – 2:00 pm 

Lunch will be served 

Please bring a dessert or appetizer to share 

Costume contest, so kids come dressed up 

RSVP to Geri Gordon @ 262-391-1060 

RSVP to Geri Gordon  262-391-1060 

MAIL TO:  CHAPTER #1617  MEMBER’S NAME_______________________________________PHONE_______________ 

    S86W21693 JANESVILLE RD MEMBER MOOSE ID #____________________ 

    MUSKEGO, WI  53150     

Number of Adults planning on attending___________________ 

      Child’s Name_______________________________Age_______Boy/Girl_____ 

_____ I will bring an appetizer or dessert  Child’s Name_______________________________Age_______Boy/Girl_____ 

_____ I can volunteer to help with the event  Child’s Name_______________________________Age_______Boy/Girl_____ 

      Child’s Name_______________________________Age_______Boy/Girl_____ 

RSVP BY OCTOBER 14, 2023  

Please include the number of adults that are expected to attend as we want to have enough table space.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1057 NEWS 12 

October is Mooseheart Cradle Fundraiser 

Please Support Mooseheart 

Mail your donation to: 

Muskego Moose Lodge 

ATTN:  Clyde Brophy 

S86W21693 Janesville Road 

Muskego, WI   53150 

 

Your Name:________________________________________ 

Your 

Address:______________________________________ 

Your 

Ctiy/State/Zip:_________________________________ 

 

CRIBBAGE 

Tuesday Nights 

Cribbage Players are encouraged to stop by and play 

Register at 6:45 PM 

Play starts at 7:00 PM 

Play Starts October 3rd   

Event Chairman:  Cheryl Lesch & Carrie Lapow 

 

 

 Wednesday Wings are Back! 

Starting September 27th  

Julie Kronenburg and Rachel Oemig-Klein will be 

cooking up Wing’s from 5:00-7:30 pm as a WOTM 

Higher Degree Committee fundraiser. 

If you are interested in helping cook, serving, cashiering 

or clean up.  We would appreciate the extra help.   

Contact Julie or Tom Kronenburg 

 

 

 

 

Fundraiser Tuesday’s 

October 3rd  kicks off the $7 Dollar Fundraising 

Tuesday’s.  

• The 1st & 3rd Tuesday of the month will be 

Soup-er Tuesday’s.  All-You-Can Eat Soup for 

$7.00. 

• The 2nd Tuesday of the month will be 

Spaghetti Tuesday $7.00 + extras. 

• The 4th Tuesday of the month will be 

Casserole dinner for $7.00  

• If the month has a 5th Tuesday, we will be 

serving up Soup & Sandwich for $7.00. 

Loyalty Program in effect,  

buy 5 and get the 6th Free 

 

We welcome your soup donations; we have 

some excellent cooks at the Lodge. 

Serving from 5 PM to 7 pm or until the food is 

gone, so get there early. 

$7 Fundraiser Tuesday’s will run from October 

through April. 

 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiAgoKl-NzPAhUFQyYKHUZcByoQjRwIBw&url=https://www.amazon.com/Mainstreet-Classics-Traditional-Wooden-Cribbage/dp/B000UVFMRU&psig=AFQjCNEApjjeA40QzsGsmN2-mbF7aTQtVA&ust=1476625061959703


                               CONTACT KEVIN POPE, LODGE ADMINISTRATOR TO ADVERTISE HERE 414-403-8127 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MOOSE LODGE ENTRY SYSTEM 

The Lodge has put a new entry system at the main door.  If you 

have a new Moose Member Card with the QR code on the back 

or if you have the Moose Mobile App with your Moose Card on 

your cell phone, you will need to place the QR code (pointing up) 

under the bottom of the scanner, wait for the door to unlock 

(beep) and then enter.  If it does not beep, slowly lower the QR 

code away from the scanner. 

If your membership card does not have the QR Code, continue 

to slide/swipe the card.  You will hear a click and then you can 

enter the building. 
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FRIDAY FISH FRY WILL BE SERVED  

 

September 8th, 15th & 22nd 

October 20th & 27th  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Sunday Sept 10th @ 3:25 pm 

Packers vs Bears 

Sunday Sept 17th @ noon 

Packers vs Falcons 

Sunday Sept 24th @ noon 

Saints vs Packers  

Thursday Sept 28th @ 7:15 pm 

Lions vs Packers 

Monday Oct 9th @ 7:15 pm 

Packers vs Raiders 

Sunday Oct 22nd @ 3:25 pm 

Packers vs Broncos 

Sunday Oct 29th @ noon 

Vikings vs Packers  
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